
 

 

 

November 1, 2012 
Circular No. SBP-DJ-0099-2012 
 
 
 
General Manager 
 
 

Subject:  Submission of information. Stop payment on 
BANCO NACIONAL DE PANAMÁ checks 

numbered 60603501 through 60604450  
 
Dear General Manager: 
 
Hereby, we wish to inform you that the Superintendency has received notice from BANCO 
NACIONAL DE PANAMÁ on stop payments for cashier’s checks numbered 60603501 
through 60604450, belonging to an account in this Bank and reported missing: 
 
 Numbers: 60603501 to 60604450 
 Reason: Missing 
 
In connection with the above, we would greatly appreciate your providing the necessary 
instructions to your personnel. 
 
For reference, we have attached a copy of the letter sent by BANCO NACIONAL DE 
PANAMÁ. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Alberto Diamond R. 
Superintendent 
 
Enc.: a/s 
 
/cug 
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